
Bulletin Announcements  
July 4, 2021 

5 Cents Per Meal Offering  
 (1st Sundays at Park Lake)  

Today, Sunday, July 4 
 
Each month, Park 

Lake participates in an offering 
to support the Presbyterians' 
Answer to Hunger Program 
(PATH).  The first Sunday of 
each month, Park Lake asks members to contribute 5 
cents for each meal during the month.  The offering on 
the 1st Sunday of each month on Communion Sundays,  
as a reminder that as we have been fed at the Lord's 
table we are called to feed others.  We encourage you 
to continue to send your 5 cents per meal offering to the 
church during this time.  

One day = 15 cents  
One week = $1.05 
One month = $4.20 

Serving at the C.W.F. 
 (Center for Women and Families) 

 

We are looking for volunteers to serve dinner on the first Wednesday of each month at the C.W.F. (Center for 
Women and Families).  The next day of serving will be on Wednesday, July 7.  To volunteer, please contact 
Casey Cox at jcaseycox@gmail.com or Leesa Bainbridge at leesabainbridge1@gmail.com.  

Thank you to Park Lake Elder, Jane Callahan, for assisting in worship today. 
 

There are Elders who meet for prayer in the East transept of the sanctuary following worship.  You are invited 
to ask for special prayer by meeting them there or placing a prayer card in the offering plate. 
 

July Ushers are Erin Cook, Matt Cook, Stix Cook, Clay Elliott, John Rogers. 
July Greeter is Doug Lawton. 
 

Friendship pad reminder:  Please sign the red friendship pad located at the end of each pew and pass it down 
to your neighbor in the pew.  If you are a visitor or member, we would love to know that you are worshipping 
with us today! 

Join us in July! 
Annual Combined Adult  
Sunday School classes 

 9:00am  
in Struble Fellowship Hall 

  
Sundays, July 11, 18, 25   

 
All are Welcome! 

 
Led by Dan and Helen DeBevoise - 

interesting studies, great conversation 
with other class members, 
 mingling with new faces.  

See you then! 

Sunday, August 22, 2021 
Join us on Rally day 
to kick off the new  

 Sunday School season! 
                           

                                  All are Welcome! 
 

Watch for details in upcoming bulletins and the 
weekly Park Lake Up2date emails. 



 

Church Staff 
Co-pastors  Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

Madagascar                         Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                       Sebber Banda 
                                                                  Rev. Carlos Faquione  

Pledged Income  

Thru  05/31/21  

Non Pledged Income  

Thru  05/31/21 

Budget  $205,160 Budget  $20,834  

Actual  $221,877 Actual  $26,148 

Difference $16,717 Difference $5,314 

    

Park Lake Operating Budget Thru  05/31/21 

 Income Expenses Difference 

Budget $241,974 $244,725  ($2,751) 

Actual  $266,242   $232,576  $33,666 

     

Income does not include 2021 PPP loan 

                        

We are putting together Usher 
Teams to serve each Sunday 
during worship.  If you are 
interested in serving, please 
contact Aaron Hull at 
hullscion@yahoo.com 

Be strong in the Lord 
and in the strength of 

his power.  
 Ephesians 6:10 

 

 VBS Decorating and craft prep 
 

All are welcome!  
Please also mark your calendar for craft 

and decoration prep on Wednesday, July 7 
and 14 from 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  

 
 Please feel free to come at 6:00 p.m. with 

a brown bag dinner. 

Park Lake families 
 with children Ages 4 - 5th Grade 

 
Park Lake Vacation Bible School  

Knights of North Castle 
Quest for the King’s Armor 

 

Monday - Friday 
July 19—23 

9:00am - 12noon 
 

Look for registration information  in 
the Park Lake Up2Date emails. 

(space is limited) 

Donations needed for VBS crafts:  we are in need of  empty toilet 

paper rolls, paper towels rolls, shredded newspaper and cube 

sized tissue boxes. Drop off at West Transept on Sundays.   

The Church office and Child Care 
Center will be closed in 

observance of the 
 Independence Day Holiday on 

Monday, July 5th. 

   

The Warlick and Turk families invite the congregation, 
to celebrate the 60th Wedding Anniversary of  

Nancy and Bill Warlick, after worship on  
Sunday, July 11th, in Struble Fellowship Hall.  


